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2016 General Meeting Dates 

Sunday, January 10th, 2:30 pm 

Sunday, February 21st, 2:30 pm 

Sunday, March 13th, 2:30 pm 

Thursday, April 21st, 7:00 pm 

Thursday, May 19th, 7:00 pm 

Thursday, June 16th, 7:00 pm 

Thursday, July 21st, 7:00 pm 

August Picnic, TBA 

Thursday, September 15th, 7:00 pm 

Thursday, October 20th, 7:00 pm 

Sunday, November 13th, 2:30 pm 

December Potluck, TBA 

Bob Williams 

2016 President 

Happy New Year folks!!!  As the holiday season - from Thanksgiving all 
the way through New Year’s Eve , with all the gatherings of family, 
friends, and Associations, the delicious foods and deserts, finally comes to 
an end, I take a deep breath and say WHEW that was great but I’m glad 
it’s over. The calories will linger a bit longer. 

The past few months have been unseasonably warm with temperatures 10
-20 degrees or more above normal, which allows for the bees to fly on 
most days, and the forecast promises the same throughout the winter with 
maybe a few heavy snows. These conditions also allow for the bees to 
consume their winter food stores at a much higher rate.  After making 
sure the bees had enough food stored away in late November for a nor-
mal winter, my biggest concern is that the bees may still run out of food, 
long before they normally would in February or March. Having said that, 
I began again, feeding liquid syrup 2:1 ratio of sugar to water on Dec. 20-
21 in order to help them build up their food stores once again, maybe 
switch over to the hard candy before the weather turns worse. Common 
wisdom is that the bees will consume about 25 pounds of food during 
January.  I urge you to check your bees and their food supply; the bees 
will thank you later by surviving.  Keep in mind, that if we do get the pre-
dicted heavy snows, you will need to make sure their entrance is cleared to 
allow ventilation. 

January is also the time to pay membership dues and to order your equip-
ment for the coming season, it will give you plenty of time to build and 
paint. It is a great time to catch up on reading the latest bee magazines or 
books that you were too busy to read during the holidays. You could also 
sign up for our 21st annual Beginning Beekeeping Workshop to be held 
on March 12, at the Lakewood Oaks Golf Club in Lee’s Summit. My wife 
and I took three beginning beekeeping classes before we had bees, one in 
September, early December, and March. It’s not that we’re slow learners, 
we wanted to get different perspectives, and that’s what our Beekeeping 
Workshop offers with all the different topics and speakers. Please join us 
for our General meeting - January 10, 2:30 pm and the Nuc Initiative 
meeting on January 21, 7:00 pm. Our meetings will now be held at 
Bass Pro (lower level) in the Conservation Room. Thank you, Bob. 

In case of inclement weather on the 

day of a meeting, please check our 

website , Facebook , or call an officer 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org


Cathy Misko 

2015 Past President 
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Many thanks to Cathy Misko, Past President of the Midwestern Beekeepers 

for her years of dedicated service to this association.   Reprinted here is her 

final address that she gave at the December meeting: 

All healthy organisms reproduce and it is important to have fresh ideas and 

new blood.  When the bees reproduce and swarm, the workers quit feeding 

the queen so she loses weight helping her to fly—They push her out and 

she takes off with about 30,000 bees leaving a fresh new queen to carry on.  

I will not take 30,000 with me and unfortunately I have not lost any weight!  

How the organization has benefited me—thank you from my whole heart.  

I hope that the new president and board will grow and benefit as I have.  

The honey bee produces only 1/12 teaspoon—just a drop in her life time 

but it sweetens much.  I have made 2 sided Honey Drops (I heated a jewel 

and pressed it into cold butter to make an impression.  I then took a medi-

cal dropper, filled the impression with water, and re-measured  how much 

water the impression held.  It  held .4 ml which is the equivalent to 1/12 of 

a teaspoon.) These are gifts to remind you that it only takes a drop of honey 

to sweeten or help another in this world.   

Honey Drops:  One side resembles you and the other side is sym-

bolic for Midwestern or another in your life that helps along the 

way.  Thank you and continue to invest in each other.  

Midwestern Beekeepers wants to express our gratitude to Tanya Fisher, 

2015 Third Vice President and Membership Chair, Terry O’Brien, 2015 

Third Board Member and Cheryl Westra, 2015 Webmaster.  Tanya, Terry 

and Cheryl have worked diligently and faithfully to execute their positions 

and we wish them well as they step down.  Also stepping down is Roger 

Wood, who wrote the monthly column, “Basic Beekeeping.”   Roger, we 

appreciate all the thorough tips you provided during the year.   

Much appreciation goes to Graceway Church and Jay and Andrea Grim-

wood for the use of their fellowship hall and assistance.   

We extend our sympathies to the family of member Raymon Lewis No-
vember 23, 1939 - November 12, 2015. He was a hobbyist beekeeper in 
California in the 1970s and 1992 Past President of the Orange County 
Beekeepers Association.  A friend of the bees, Mr. Lewis will be missed. 

Bob McCarty has been a member 
about 30 years, 86 yrs. young and 
continues investing in others, 
works their bees and is a steward 
to his own bees! He has served in 
soap making presentations to the 
club, mentored countless bee-
keepers directing them to Mid-
western, and currently is assisting 
establishing the new Sedalia bee 
club.  “I been to many associa-
tions and Midwestern is the 
best.”   

2015 Lifetime Membership 

Award 

Bob McCarty 

2015 Beekeeper of  the Year 

Award 

Stuart Dietz 

Stuart started in Midwestern in 
1979, has served countless hours 
for Midwestern and other beekeep-
ing organizations including Nekba 
President, famous in videos, has 
mentored many, a seasoned pre-
senter, wise, kindhearted, and has a 
constitution to share difficult and 
scientific information.  When Stu-
art is around you know a genius is 
in the room!  

www.beeculture.com 

(800) 289-7669 

http://www.beeculture.com/


 January General Meeting  

Sunday, January 10, 2:30pm 

Bass Pro Shop at Independence MO 
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Conferences & Events 

Small Hive Beetle Integrated Pest Management 

Presented by Tom Britz and Wes Johnston 

Tom and Wes will guide you in learning about the biology of the 

small hive beetle and some monitoring practices. 

They will demonstrate different controls for you to try in your hive.   

 

Larry Glass of Heartwood Bee Supplies has donated 

 The Original Freeman Beetle Trap.  This trap is a 10 Frame  

Ventilated Beetle/Mite Trap Bottom with Tray  

The Original Freeman Beetle Trap (valued at $41.95) will be given 

away at the drawing at the conclusion of the meeting. 

 

General Meeting at the Bass Pro Shop at Independence MO 

January  

Value Added Meeting 

Nuc Initiative 

Thursday, January 21st 

7:00 pm 

Bass Pro Shop  

Independence MO 

American Bee Journal:  (217) 847-3324 

February 27, 2016  

Missouri Botanical Garden  

Dr. Tom Seeley * 

Honey Bee Democracy 

www.beespeakstl.com 

*Featured in Dec 2015  

Bee Culture, Page 62 

 Bank Status Report for the Month Ending November 2015  

Community America Credit Union Transactions 
 for the Month of  November 2015 

Bank Balance as of 10/31/2015 $ 11,869.72 

Total Receipts Deposited   37.50 

Total Expenses Paid    (checks outstand-
ing:  2 ) 

-169.64 

Interest on Savings & Checking Account .49 

Bank Balance as of November 30, 2015    $ 11,796.57 

Welcome New Member 

Tony Odil 

Kansas City, MO 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org
http://www.beespeakstl.com
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Member Spotlight 

2016 Officers 

Bob Williams 
President 
Hi, I’m Bob Williams, I 
joined Midwestern Bee-

keepers in 2013 along with my 
wife Michelle. We live south of 
Belton, Mo. on small acreage 
where we currently maintain 10 
bee hives. One of my goals this 
year, is to hopefully inspire other 
members to volunteer within the 
association for outreach projects, 
being a  mentor, and to help out at 
the state fair. We are an all volun-
teer association, and for everyone 
that volunteers, it eases the load 
on the rest of us.  I will strive to 
do my bit, and as the saying goes, 
a whole lot of little bits will make 
a big difference. Thank you ,Bob.  

Tom Britz 

1st Vice President 

Programs Chair 

I took Midwestern Bee-

keeper’s Beginning Beekeepers 

class in 2009 and have been a mem-

ber ever since. We have 8 hives and 

1 nuc located on our land near 

Merwin, MO. We hope to overwin-

ter our nuc for the nuc initiative 

this spring.  My goal is to bring  

informative programs to the begin-

ning and advanced beekeeper alike.  

Wanda Johnston 

2nd Vice President 

Membership Chair 

About five years ago 
we joined Midwestern Beekeep-
ers and we paid for lifetime 
membership in December 2013. 
We currently have 4 hives but we 
have had up to 10 hives. I hope 
to maintain the high standards of 
Tanya Fisher in keeping the 
membership records.  I look for-
ward to serving Midwestern Bee-
keepers Association as the 2nd 
Vice President, Membership 
Chair. 

Janice Britz 

3rd Vice President 

Publicity Chair/

Editor 

After Tom was a beekeeper for a 

couple of years, I took my first 

Beginning Beekeepers Class in 

2011 and became a member.  We 

live in Peculiar MO but our 8 

hives are located on our 80 acres 

near Merwin MO.  My goal is to 

produce a newsletter that is in-

formative and educational and to 

make Midwestern Beekeepers 

Association a resource for bee-

keepers in our area.  

Cindy Connell 

Secretary 

I joined MBA in 2009.  

We have 5 hives in the 

middle of 5 acres.  My goal is to 

have accurate information for 

those who cannot make it to the 

meetings. 

Wes Johnston 

Treasurer 

About five years ago we 
joined Midwestern Bee-

keepers and we paid for lifetime 
membership in December 2013.We 
currently have 4 hives but we have 
had up to 10 hives. I plan to include 
the Treasurer’s Report in the news-
letter and on the web site to pro-
mote enhanced transparency of the 
club’s finances. I look forward to 
serving Midwestern Beekeepers As-
sociation for another year as Treas-
urer. 

Tom O’Neill 

Librarian 

I've been a member of 
the Midwestern Beekeep-
ers Association about six 

years, four as the librarian. I usually 
have eight to ten hives in the sum-
mer and drop back to six or seven 
going into winter months.  I keep 
my hives close to my house south 
of Warrensburg. As many of you 
have seen I usually bring in several 
large bins of books each regular 
meeting. My hope is to list our li-
brary books on our web page and 
let members select titles from there, 
and then, let me know which books 
to bring. If this works out it would 
greatly reduce the number of books 
I bring in each month, bringing on-
ly the selected titles and the most 
recently added to the library. 
 You're always welcome to stop by 
the library table and see what's 
available to check out. See you at 
our next meeting 

Dean Sanders 

Director 

Dean also serves as the 

Missouri State Bee-

keepers Association Liaison. 

Steve DeCaigney 

Director 

Steve joined Midwest-

ern Beekeepers in 2010. 

We currently have 24 hives locat-

ed in Independence, Levasy, and 

Creighton, Missouri 



FYI from the Editor  

By Janice Britz 
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Laura Fish 

Director 

We joined in 2011 or 
2012 (Andy Nowacheck 
was pres!). I have one 

nuc in our backyard for pollination 
only and Pete has 10 hives in 2 
different locations (Parkville and 
Farley Mo). I want to see our As-
sociation please all who attend 
from the advanced thru the begin-
ner beekeeper. I think we have a 
great opportunity to become a very 
strong and informational source 
for beekeepers! 

Michelle Williams 

Webmaster/ 

Social Media 

Hello my name is 

Michelle Williams, my 

husband and I joined the associa-

tion back in 2013 and have met a 

lot of great people, that’s why we 

decided to get more involved. We 

live south of Belton on some 

property that we currently have 10 

hives. My goal this year is to main-

tain the great website that Cheryl 

created. I will do my best to keep 

it updated, fresh and more user 

friendly where our members can 

find all the important information 

to help them be successful bee 

keepers.  Thank you, Michelle . 

Cathy Misko 

2015 Past President 

Ex-officio member of 

the 2016 Executive 

Board.  Cathy also serves as the 

Youth Scholarship Chair. 

Midwestern Beekeeper’s Association is off to a great start in 2016.  Cheryl 

Westra, the outgoing webmaster, has recently updated our website to the 

new logo and web design prepared for our association by Angela 

Blomberg, recent graduate from Avila University under the direction of 

Susan Lawlor, M.F.A., Chair of the Department of Art and Design.  Many 

thanks, Cheryl, for all your dedication and hard work. 

Cathy Misko, Past President, is speaking at the 2016 American Beekeeping 

Federation Conference and Tradeshow  at Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida.  

Safe travels, Cathy, and we look forward to you sharing your experience 

with us upon your return.   

Bee Culture Magazine is launching a brand new be-

ginner’s magazine entitled BEEkeeping Your First 

Three Years. 

“A quarterly, newsstand-only offering, the very 

first issue has articles aimed specifically at brand 

new, and not quite so brand new beekeepers look-

ing for solid, factual and reliable beekeeping infor-

mation from sources that they can trust. 

The first issue features Roy Hendrickson on Successful Beekeeping, Buzz 

Phillis on Finding Beeyards, Ann Harman on What To Do And Why, and, 

Finding Answers, Kim Flottum on 10 Rules, Les Crowder on Top Bar 

Hives, Toni Burnham on Urban Beekeeping, New Products, Jim Tew on 

Beekeeping Equipment and Getting Bees by Phil Craft, and regional re-

ports by Jennifer Berry, Dewey Caron and others. 

Available nationwide in TSC Farm stores, Barnes & Noble, Hastings and 

Books-A-Million Bookstores, and hundreds of independent book stores all 

over the map, the new Quarterly will arrive on Newsstands the week of 

December 21, and remain available (unless sold out) until the end of 

March. 

Future issues will focus on using individual pieces of equipment, examin-

ing hives, seasonal plants in the various regions of the U.S. and especially 

seasonal management no matter where you live, and so much, much more 

to enable new, inexperienced beekeepers be successful and enjoy their en-

deavor.” 

See you at our January meetings, 

 Janice 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org
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Beginning Beekeeping Workshop 

Saturday March 12, 2016 

8:00 am. – 5:00 pm. 

Lakewood Oaks Golf  Club, Lee’s Summit, MO 

Midwestern Beekeeper’s Association 

Pre-registration Suggested 

 

Join the Midwestern Beekeeper’s Association for their 

21st Annual Beginning Beekeeping Class  

An all-day intensive for beginning, new and seasoned beekeepers! 

The agenda will include: 

Bee Biology; Equipment; Acquiring bees; Spring, Fall, and Winter Management; Bee Diseases and 
Pest Management; Educational Opportunities; Hive Location; Honey Plants; Extracting Honey; 

Beekeeping Etiquette; Questions and Answers; Door Prizes;  

and a chance to win a complete colony of  honey bees.   

 

$65 Pre-registration Fee includes a Beekeeping Handbook, membership in the association, a 
monthly newsletter, refreshments, and lunch will be provided.  Beekeeping Supply Vendors will be 

on site. 

 

For more info: 

Tom Britz, (816) 419-6816 
Tbritz33@gmail.com 

or 
Bob Williams, ( 816) 331-6634 

Thebeltonbee@gmail.com  
or 

Ezekiel Amador (816) 616-7619  
zekeamador@aol.com 

 

Visit www.midwesternbeekeepers.org 

mailto:zekeamador@aol.com
http://www.midwesternbeekeepers.org/


Midwestern Beekeeper’s Association 
21st Beginning Beekeeping Workshop 2016 Registration Form 

Lakewood Oaks Golf Club 

 651 NE St Andrews Cir, Lee's Summit, MO 64064 

(West off MO-291/I-470 Exit 14) 

Saturday, March 12th  2016, 8:00-5:00 @ Lakewood Oaks Golf Club, MO 64064 
Sunday, March 13th Part 2, 2:30-4:45 @ Bass Pro, Independence, MO 64055 
(PRINT) 
NAME_________________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________________ 
CITY____________________________________STATE____________ZIP_________________________ 
PHONE________________________________________________________________________________ 
Email address____________________________________________________________________________ 
How did you learn about this class? ___________________________________________________________ 
*The registration fee is per person; however, additional people in the family may attend for an addition-
al $25.00. Each family will receive a text book and 1 ticket to be eligible for door prizes. Only new mem-
bers will be eligible to win the hive and package of bees. Fees include a box lunch and refreshments 
  
Pre-registration Required to Guarantee Your Spot 
  
Workshop Registration Fees:  
*For non-members of The Midwestern Beekeepers Assn:                                                     $65.00_______ 
(Fee includes one-year membership in the Midwestern Club, presentation notes, box lunch & text book)  
*For current members of The Midwestern Beekeepers Assn:                                                $45.00_______ 
(Fee includes presentation notes, text book & box lunch) You must have paid your $15.00 2016 dues. 
*Additional Family members who will be attending @ $25.00 each                                      $25.00/ea_____ 
(Includes presentation notes and a box lunch) 
List names: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
We highly recommend these respected beekeeping magazines.  Please note contact information: 
*American Bee Journal www.americanbeejournal.com (888) 922-1293 or (217) 847-3324 
(Mention Midwestern Beekeeper’s Membership for 25% Discount) 
*Bee Culture Magazine www.beeculture.com  (800) 289-7668 
 

Youth Scholarship Fund Donation ________  
                                                                                                                 After March 7th add $10.00  ________ 

Total $___________  
Registrations must be postmarked by March 7th to receive the preregistration price. 
Make checks payable to: The Midwestern Beekeepers Assn.,  
Mail Registrations to: 
Cindy Connell  
365 SW 1081  
Holden MO 64040  

For more information visit www.midwesternbeekeepers.org  

Tom Britz (816) 419-6818 or Bob Williams (816) 331-6634 or Ezekiel Amador (816) 616-7619 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org  Page 7 
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Midwestern Beekeepers Association  

YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM APPLICATION 

To be completed by applicant. —Due January 31st, 2016 

(Application is to be hand written by applicant—not typed) 

Name______________________________________ Age ___ Date of Birth __________ 

Address ____________________________________ Phone_______________________ 

City_________________________ State __________________ Zip_________________ 

Name of Parent or Guardian_________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian email______________________________________________________ 

Summary of your involvement in school, community, church and other youth or civic organizations. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Write a brief paragraph on why you are interested in bees and beekeeping and what you hope to accomplish if you 
are chosen for this scholarship. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please attach to application a letter of reference from teacher, community leader, or another organization leader 
(4-H, FFA, Boy Scouts, or Girl Scouts). 

Name of person providing reference:___________________________________________ 

Name of School _______________________________________________ Grade ___________ 

Do you know a beekeeper?  Yes / No 

If yes, name and address: ________________________________________ Phone ___________ 

How did you learn of the scholarship program? 

_________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(If you are awarded The Youth Scholarship Award, what is the “planned address” for the location of the hive?) 
Hive Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

Bee Suit Measurements: Height _____ Weight _____ Shirt size _______ Pant Size ___________ 

CHECK LIST: 

Full Application 
Reference 
Signatures / Waiver 
Notary 
Self addressed stamped envelope 
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WAIVER / BINDER 
We/I understand that honey bees are unpredictable and that the applicant, participating parent or guardian, and 

observers risk being stung by the bees. All medical treatment is the responsibility of the applicant’s parents or 

guardian. Special risks, including death, from allergic reaction to bee venom, are inherent for (a) persons allergic to 

bee stings and (b) those who do not know whether they are allergic to bee stings, when those persons practice bee-

keeping, and although protective gear is being provided to the applicant, it is not a guarantee against being stung. 

We/I understand that by signing this waiver I am releasing the Midwestern Beekeepers Association, its board 

members and officers, the beekeeping mentor and all other MBA members from any liability for all claims for 

damages and losses of any kind, including those arising from any accidents or mishaps which may occur to the ap-

plicant and/or the participating parent in the pursuit of this project. 

We/I also understand the bee colony and equipment will be located on owned property of the participating 

parent or guardian and will remain the property of the MBA and cannot be sold, given away or destroyed during 

the qualifying period without the written consent of the same. 

In the event that the applicant loses interest or can no longer pursue the beekeeping project, MBA will be notified 

and the equipment and bee colony will be returned to the same. 

Upon successful completion of the qualifying term and the satisfaction of stated 

conditions, the recipient will be presented a Certificate of Ownership upon such completion of the pro-

gram and receive ownership of the beehive and related equipment. 

PARENTAL CONSENT 

I ________________________ am (applicant) ______________________ parent or guardian. She/he is not 

known to be allergic to bee stings and has my permission to accept this scholarship if chosen. 

Parent/Guardian: What do you feel the applicant can gain from this program? __________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Do you feel you can support and encourage the applicant in this effort? ________ 

Does anyone in your immediate family have bees? ___ If so, who? ________________________________ 

Note: Parents are expected to attend all activities with the student scholar. 

Signatures below indicate agreement with the above terms and requirements. 

SIGNATURES 

_____________________________________                         ____________________________________ 

Applicant                                              Date                              Parent/Guardian                               Date  

Recipient will sign here upon his/her 18th Birthday ________________________________ Date: _____ 

Mail completed and NOTARIZED application, letter of recommendation, and a self addressed and stamped en-

velope to: 

Cathy Misko 321 SW 58 Hwy., Centerview MO   64019, (660) 656-3485 

(Please call or write if you have questions) 

NOTARY PUBLIC: _________________________________________ Date: _________________________ 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org


 

MEMBERS OF MIDWESTERN BEE-

KEEPERS ASSOCIATION CAN AD-

VERTISE FOR FREE IN THE NEWS-

LETTER!  CONTACT THE  EDITOR 

TO PLACE YOUR AD. 

Crooked Hill Beekeeping, LLC. 

Bill and Tammy George 

19133 LIV 355 

Chillicothe, MO 64601 

(660)214-0132 

 www.chbeekeeping.com  

Open by appointment most days.  Store 

is located on our farm; early, late and 

weekend hours are available. 

 

Packaged bees and NUCs available in the 

spring.  Locally manufactured high quali-

ty woodenware in stock. 

We offer a complete line of beekeeping 

supplies and equipment.  Including: 

Woodenware (assembly and painting 

available), frames, foundation, smokers, 

tools, bee suits, Bug Bafflers, veils, 

books, feed supplements, honey contain-

ers, extracting equipment,  NUC boxes, 

materials to build your own hives  

Draper’s Super Bee 

Brenda and Larry Draper 

914 S Street, 

 Auburn NE 68305 

402-274-3725 

Monday through Thursday 8 am to 5pm. 

Closed  12 to 1 pm. 

We offer fast and courteous service to all 

beekeepers. W e  sell all t h e  supplies for 

beekeeping supplies, containers, bee pol-

len and h o n e y  f o r  those who run 

short. O r d e r  is shipped the same day as 

r e c e i v e d  in most cases. F r e e  catalog 

available on request. P i c k  u p  o r -

d e r s  at our warehouse must be pre-

ordered. Pick up by a p p o i n t m e n t  

o n l y  

Fisher’s Bee Supplies  

Ed Fisher 

4005 N.E. 132nd Street 

 Smithville MO 64089 

816-532-4698 

Monday through Friday from 9 am to 5 

pm Saturdays after 8:30 am Call in ad-

vance to make sure we are here.  

We carry a complete line of beekeeping 

supplies. See us for your woodenware, 

smokers, containers, foundation, extrac-

tors, beekeeping books, queens and 

package bees. We also have extractors 

for rent. We will trade your wax for 

supplies.  

 Jim Fisher  816-918-6648  

Do you need your honey supers 

 extracted? Contact Jim for 

 custom extracting 

Heartland Honey and  

Beekeeping Supplies 

Joli Winer and Cecil Sweeney 

19201 S. Clare Rd 

Spring Hill KS 66083 

(913) 856-8356  

joli@heartlandhoney.com 

Monday through Friday (closed Wednes-

day) from 10:30 am to 5:30 pm and by 

appointment 

We appreciate when you call your or-

ders in ahead. 

We carry a complete line of beekeeping 

supplies including woodenware, smok-

ers, extractors, books, queens, package 

bees and containers. We will trade wax 

for supplies. 

  

Hive Sweet Hive 

Mike & Tom Falconnier 

313 SW 1451st Rd 

Holden, MO 64040 

816-732-4846 

We are a local family wood shop and 

we manufacture beekeeping wood ware 

of all types, including Langstroth and 

the Kenya Top Bar. Custom design 

available. We also have frames and 

foundations. All our wood ware is 

available assembled or unassembled. 

Please call in advance so we can have 

your order ready when you arrive 

Jordy’s Honey 

Robert Hughes 

12333 Wedd Street 

Overland Park KS 66213

913-681-5777 

Monday through Friday 8 am to 6pm

Weekends by appointment 

Please call in advance so we can have 

your supplies ready when you arrive. 

We carry a full line of beekeeping sup-

plies. Bee hives, supers, frames, foun-

dation, honey containers, smokers, 

beekeeping books, queens, packaged 

bees and much more. 

Ozark Cedar Hives 

Bob Owen 

 1113 Everest Rd 

Galena, MO 

(417) 559-0506 

www.ozarkcedarhives.com 

Manufacturers of superior quality cedar 

hives here in our family shop.  We 

make Langstroth (8 or 10 frame design) 

and Warre hives (with or without win-

dows).  We also have frames and foun-

dation.  

  
Kenny Johnson 
(816) 443-3412  
 
Food grade buckets with lids for $1.00 
includes 1 gallon, 3 gallon, and 4 gal-
lon buckets. 
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2016 MIDWESTERN BEEKEEPERS ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

PLEASE CHECK ONE:  _____RENEWAL   ____ NEW MEMBERSHIP 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org 

 

NAME: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

SPOUSES NAME: _________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY: ___________________________________________STATE:_____________ZIP CODE: ____________ 

TELEPHONE NUMBER: ____________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL ADDRESS: ________________________________________________________________________ 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO RECEIVE THE BEELINE BY: _________EMAIL       __________MAIL 

INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP:                       $15 _____________ 

FAMILY MEMBERSHIP (2 CLUB VOTING RIGHTS):                                $18 _____________ 

 

YOUTH SCHOLARSHIP DONATION:                                                                   _______________ 

TOTAL:                                                                                                                    _______________  

How did you hear about the club? ___________________________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to:     Midwestern Beekeepers Association 

Mail to:                                            401 NW Heady Avenue, Ferrelview MO  64163-1413 

Questions:                                      wj@kc.rr.com  or 816-392-4960 (Wanda Johnston) 

 

Missouri State Beekeepers Membership Fees can be paid by Pay Pal or mailed directly to: MSBA, c/o Steve Moeller, PO Box 7514, 

Columbia, MO  65205 

www.midwesternbeekeepers.org  Page 11 

http://www.midwesternbeekeepers.org
mailto:wj@kc.rr.com
www.midwesternbeekeepers.org


General Meeting  

January 10, 2016, 2:30 p.m. 

Bass Pro 

Independence Mo 

NEW LOCATION 

Value Added Meeting  

Thursday, January 21st, 7:00 pm 

Bass Pro Shop  

 Independence MO 

Wanda Johnston 

401 NW Heady Avenue,  

Ferrelview MO  64163-1413 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

Youth Scholarship Applications Deadline  

January 31, 2016 

Contact cathymisko@earthlink.net  

(660) 656-3485 

Deadline for newsletter submission is the 

25th of each month 

Contact  britzjs@gmail.com 

(816) 419-1327 


